WASCOE Publicity Committee Report 2020

During the past year I have continued to reach WASCOE membership through the Facebook page by sharing events, WASCOE updates and other Agriculture related news.  This is a great way to reach potential new members as well.  I have also expanded responsibility to the WASCOE website.  The website is a great resource to be able to share Convention information and membership resources.  The website is able to provide links to all forms related to WASCOE membership.  Lastly, we have continued to reach our membership through our email contact list. All 3 sources of information are important to get information to membership and are able to reach different groups besides membership. 
Respectfully submitted,
Kristin Loock, Publicity Chairperson
